
 
 

 

EMMY®AWARDS UPDATE 

(NoHo Arts District, CA, - February 19, 2021) – The Television 

Academy’s Board of Governors has reviewed its recent decision to merge the 

Variety Series program categories and has determined Variety Talk and 

Variety Sketch Series will remain separate categories for the 73rd Emmy 

Awards.  

While the Academy remains concerned about the number of series produced 

and the relatively small pool of entries in the Variety Sketch genre, it 

acknowledges that the differences between Variety Sketch and Talk 

programs merit separate consideration. As the Academy continues to engage 

with industry leaders and constituents, it will always endeavor to uphold the 

integrity of the competition and be as fair as possible. 
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